
  

 

May 15, 2020 
 
 

Mr. Dennis Peck 
Environmental Technician 
City of Rochester 
Division of Environmental Quality 
City Hall, Room 300B 
30 Church Street 
Rochester, New York 14614 

 
Dear Mr. Peck: 
 
   Re: NYSDEC Spill # 1103833 
    121-123 Reynolds Street 
    Rochester (C), Monroe County 
 
The Department is in receipt of the Corrective Action Plan (CAP), prepared by Stantec, for the 
above referenced spill location.  Upon review of the aforementioned submission, the CAP is 
acceptable to the Department.  Once a schedule has been determined for the remedial work to 
begin, it is requested that the Department be notified so that a representative has the 
opportunity to be on site. 
 
If there are any questions or comments, feel free to contact me at either the above address or 
by telephone at 585-226-5438. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Michael F. Zamiarski, P.E. 
        Environmental Engineer II 
        Division of Environmental Remediation 
 
 
   
 


